
UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY 
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20460 

DEC 2 0 2016 THE INSPECTOR GENERAL 

MEMORANDUM 

SUBJECT: Acceptance of Corrective Actions Plan for OIG Report No. 16-P-0162, EPA Needs to 
Assess Environmental and Economic Bene.fits of Completed Clean Water State Revolving 
Fund Green Project~Siued M~y 2, 2016 

FROM: Arthur A Elkins Ji ji tt:. c?~..rA,, 
TO: Joel Beauvais, Deputy Assistant Administrator 

Office of Water 

On November 28, 2016, the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency's Office of Water provided a final 
written response to the subject Office of Inspector General report. We consider the Office of Water's 
response adequate to resolve all recommendations in the final report. We are closing out this report as of 
the date of this memorandum. 

We appreciate the cooperation of your staff in resolving this evaluation. If you or your staff have any 
questions, please contact Carolyn Copper, Assistant Inspector General for Program Evaluation, at 
(202) 566-0829; or Kathlene Butler, Director, Water Evaluations, at (404) 562-9736. 

cc: Michael Shapiro, Principal Deputy Assistant Administrator, Office of Water 
Nie Grzegozewski, Agency Follow-Up Coordinator 
Laura Drummond, Audit Follow-Up Coordinator, Office of Water 
Charles Sheehan, Deputy Inspector General 
Alan Larsen, Counsel to the Inspector General 
Carolyn Copper, Assistant Inspector General for Program Evaluation 
Christine El-Zoghbi, Deputy Assistant Inspector General for Program Evaluation 
Kathlene Butler, Director, Water Evaluations, Office of Inspector General 
Khadija Walker, Project Manager, Water Evaluations, Office of Inspector General 
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